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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Deutsche Bahn orders Gomero's control equipment SIPP 

 
Gomero Group AB, via its German partner Karberg & Hennemann, has received an order 

for the installation of SIPP, its proprietary connected technology for predictive 

maintenance and environmentally safe management of oil leakage from transformers. The 

order derives from the previously signed framework agreement with Deutsche Bahn 

Energie. Within the framework agreement, the order is the largest to date and worth 

approximately EURO 200,000. 

 

SIPP is a control equipment for predictive maintenance at transformer stations. SIPP is 

monitored 24 hours a day, all year round. The control equipment has digital process support 

for installation and predictive maintenance via a web interface and app, and includes an 

interface for integration with the customer's business and maintenance system. 

 

The SIPPs that have been ordered will be in operation during the first half of 2022. 

 

"The framework agreement with Deutsche Bahn Energie is of significant strategic 

importance to us in a large and important market. The order reaffirms that our international 

growth ambitions are on target. With this contract, Germany may soon become our single 

largest market", comments Jan-Eric Nilsson, CEO of Gomero. 

 

As society becomes more electrified, the need for predictive maintenance increases. As this 

trend continues, the maintenance of electricity networks and infrastructure needs to be 

streamlined and implemented in a way that promotes operational reliability and 

sustainability. 

 

"SIPP can turn extensive amounts of data into assets that simplify and streamline our 

customers' everyday lives, while reducing the risks of operational disruptions. In Germany, 

the requirements for data and operational security in a connected environment are 

stringent. Therefore, it is gratifying that we are establishing ourselves in a market with 

orders from large, industry leading companies", concludes Jan-Eric Nilsson. 
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